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25th May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Appointment of Principal 

As you are aware, we have recently conducted a recruitment process for the post of Principal at Queen 
Katharine Academy following my announcement that Lynn Mayes would be leaving at the end of this 
academic year. 

I am delighted to inform you that we have appointed Philip Masterson as our new Principal and he will be 
joining us in September. 

Philip is a highly experienced school leader with a proven track record of success, having worked in this 
country and abroad. Philip is passionate about educa�on and is commited to providing all pupils with the 
best possible opportuni�es to succeed. He is a strong advocate for inclusion and believes that every child 
deserves to be treated with respect and dignity. He is also a skilled communicator and will build strong 
rela�onships with staff, pupils, parents and the wider community. 

I am confident that Philip will be an excellent Principal for Queen Katharine Academy with the skills, 
experience and vision to lead the school to even greater success.  Whilst Philip officially starts his role in 
September, there will be opportuni�es for him to visit QKA during the summer term and build his 
knowledge of our community. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Scot Hudson 
Chief Execu�ve  
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